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From: Jennifer Charlton
To: Ashley Cheong
Cc: Marnie Stewart
Subject: RE: TRIM: FW: Notice of exhibition - Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill Project, Matraville
Date: Thursday, 26 February 2015 3:58:00 PM


Dear Ashley,
 
Please be advised that the Greater Sydney Planning Team in the Office of Environment and
Heritage has reviewed the relevant documents and has no interest in this matter and no further
need to be involved in the assessment of this project.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Jennifer Charlton
Conservation Planning Officer
Regional Operations Group
Office of Environment and Heritage
PO Box 644, Parramatta NSW 2124
T: 02 8837 6311
W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au
 


From: Ashley Cheong [mailto:Ashley.Cheong@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 February 2015 2:55 PM
To: Planning Matters Mailbox
Subject: Notice of exhibition - Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill Project, Matraville
 


Dear Mr Sir/Madam,
 
 


Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill Project, Matraville
Proposed Modification – Additional demolition works


 
The Department has received an application from Orora (formerly AMCOR) to modify
its project approval (MP 05_0120) for the New Paper Mill Project at Matraville in the
Randwick local government area.


The proposal involves the demolition of the existing fire damaged B7 building, minor
alteration to the subdivision plan and the relocation of the existing site access from
McCauley Street.


The modification application will be on public exhibition from Wednesday 25 February
2015 until Wednesday 11 March 2015 and is available on the Department’s website
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/. I have attached a copy of the
modification application and the supporting documents for your convenience.
 
I invite you to make a submission on the proposal, including advice on recommended
conditions of approval, by Wednesday 11 March 2015.


Your contact officer for this proposal is Ashley Cheong and can be contacted on 9228
2052 or via email at ashley.cheong@planning.nsw.gov.au.  Please mark all
correspondence regarding the proposal to the attention of the contact officer.


Yours sincerely
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Ashley Cheong | Planning Services | Industry and Key Sites | NSW Department of
Planning and Environment  www.planning.nsw.gov.au
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain
confidential/privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it
and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of the Department. 
You should scan any attached files for viruses. 
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privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it
immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the
sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of
Environment and Heritage.
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